
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Join us next Saturday for Friendsgiving! 
 
Mika Rothstein 
November 18, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We would like to invite you to a stress-relieving-

Friendsgiving-early dinner! It has been a long time 

since we ALL are able to get together and we want 

everyone to join us. This invite is for College 

Students and older, plus young families and your 

kids are invited too. Located in the heart of our 

community, at Belvedere Training Center.  

 

This will be a potluck friendly dinner! We will 

take care of the main dish, but we expect everyone 

to cook something that is listed in our pinned list 

below. Please comment to reserve what you are 

cooking. 

 

There will be games, board games, music and 

other fun things going on as well! 

 

Please RSVP and pick a dish by MONDAY the 

21st. Please do this for the sake of the team that is 

organizing this get-together. You can RSVP via 

Facebook Event or message privately to Mika 

Rothstein, Marina Jones or Kimisei Miyake. We 

can help with any questions or concerns as well. 

 

We hope to see you there, not only to share our food together, but mostly our friendship as a community. 

 

Here is the link to the Facebook Event: fb.me/e/3QDGLS684  

 

Here is the google sheet where you can reserve what you plan to bring: bit,ly/3hQQgda 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mika Rothstein 

Assistant Pastor 
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SATURDAY NOV 26, 2022 4-8PM : 

BELVEDERE FAMILY CHURC 
(Training Center) 723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY 10491 

........... , 


